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Eric C. Nordman, CPCU, CIE is currently serving the needs of the state insurance 
regulatory community in his capacity as Director of the Regulatory Services Division 
and Director of the Center for Insurance Policy and Research (CIPR) with the National 
Association of Insurance Commissioners. The Division includes two departments—the 
Research Actuarial Department and the Market Regulation Department. Collectively 

they are engaged in a wide range of insurance research and in support of NAIC initiatives, committees, 
task forces and working groups. He previously held the positions of Director of Research and Senior 
Regulatory Specialist with the NAIC prior to his appointment as Director of Regulatory Services. He has 
been with the NAIC since 1991. 
 
In his position Mr. Nordman supports the Property and Casualty Insurance (C) Committee. He provides 
expertise on property and casualty insurance, financial and  market regulation, loss costs, electronic 
commerce, speed to market, terrorism insurance, medical malpractice, risk retention groups and other 
regulatory issues. In the aftermath of the terrorist attacks September 11, 2001, the 2005 hurricane season 
and most recently, Super Storm Sandy, he was involved in discussion and resolution regarding coverage 
issues and state, federal and industry responses to catastrophes.  
 
Mr. Nordman was employed by the Michigan Insurance Bureau for thirteen years. He received his 
bachelor’s degree in mathematics from Michigan State University. He earned his CPCU from the 
American Institute for Property and Liability Underwriters, Inc. The Insurance Regulatory Examiners 
Society (IRES) has granted Mr. Nordman its highest designation, that of Certified Insurance Examiner. He 
has served on the National Advisory Committee for the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation’s Workers’ 
Compensation Health Initiative and was a member of the National Insurance Task Force of the 
Neighborhood Reinvestment Corporation. He currently serves as a national director on the CPCU Society 
Leadership Council and as a director for the Insurance Regulatory Examiners Society. He has served as 
newsletter editor of the CPCU Society’s Regulatory and Legislative Interest Section. He serves on the 
Study Panel on National Data on Workers’ Compensation with the National Academy of Social Insurance. 
Mr. Nordman was the 2011 recipient of the IRES Al Greer award. The award is presented annually to an 
insurance regulator and IRES member who not only embodies the dedication, knowledge and tenacity of 
a professional regulator, but who exceeds those standards. Mr. Nordman was recognized with the Paul L. 
DeAngelo Memorial Teaching Award in Recognition of Excellence in Insurance Education by the IRES 
Foundation in 2013. The award honors an insurance regulator, or former regulator, who has 
demonstrated commitment to increasing and improving insurance regulatory knowledge to regulators, 
industry and the public. The award was conceived in 2000 in memory of a former regulator at the New 
Jersey Department of Banking and Insurance, Paul L. DeAngelo. 


